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Hey Juniors and Seniors! 

The end of the year is near, and there’s no better time to celebrate than Prom! The Junior Class officers formally invite 

you to attend, “The Masquerade Ball.” 

 

 

 

Tickets will be on sale April 24
th
  – May 12

th
. NO TICKETS WILL BE SOLD AFTER MAY 12

TH
!!! Tickets MUST be 

purchased through the school store in Infinite Campus (credit card only, cash or checks will not be accepted). To 

purchase tickets, please follow the process below.  

***IMPORTANT NOTE: ALL FEES MUST BE PAID prior to purchasing a ticket. Infininte Campus will block   

     anyone from purchasing a ticket until your fees have been paid. Once your fees have been paid, the system  

     will update within an hour and make tickets available to your account.  

 

    Step 1: Go to the school store in Infinite Campus and click on Mayfield High school, then click Prom Tickets. 

 

    Step 2: Choose the type of ticket you want, which includes your entrée. All tickets are individual tickets, there   

               are no “couples” tickets. All Mayfield students should select one of the “Mayfield Student” tickets. If  

               you are bringing a guest from another school, you should select your “Mayfield Student” ticket and  

               then select one of the “Guest – Non-Mayfield” tickets.  

o $80.00 Mayfield Student (Chicken Picatta) 

o $80.00 Mayfield Student (Prime Rib) 

o $80.00 Mayfield Student (Vegan/Gluten Free) 

 

o $80.00 Guest – Non-Mayfield (Chicken Picatta)  

o $80.00 Guest – Non-Mayfield (Prime Rib) 

o $80.00 Guest – Non-Mayfield (Vegan/Gluten Free) 

    

    Step 3: Enter the name of the recipient (i.e., the person getting the ticket). If the recipient is a guest from   

               another school, please indicate his/her name AND the name of the Mayfield student of which he/she is   

               a guest.  

    ***If you are purchasing a “Guest - Non-Mayfield” ticket, a Guest Permission Slip Form MUST be          

         completed and signed by an administrator. PLEASE, GET THESE FORMS SIGNED PRIOR TO   

         BUYING YOUR TICKET!!! The permission slip is attached to this email, and hard copies can be found in   

         the Student Affairs office. The form must be submitted to Mrs. Wetzel in the Student Affairs office ASAP,   

         but no later than May 8
TH

. 


